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August 15, 2016 
 
 
 
Mr. Stephen Dixon 
Oxbow Bluff ACC Liaison 
2317 Royene Ave NE 
Albuquerque, NM  87110 
 
Re: Lot 20 – Oxbow Bluff; 3rd and Final Review for Lot Specific Grading and Drainage Plan 
 
Dear Stephen: 
 
Based on the revised grading and drainage plan for the above referenced Lot stamped dated 
08-10-16 by Rio Grande Engineering, it appears that all the comments have been addressed.  
A copy of the plan is attached. 
 
Please let me know if you have any comments or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yolanda Padilla Moyer, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
Community Development and Planning 
 
YPM/cc 
 
cc:   Abiel Carrillo, COA (w/encl) 
 David Soule, Rio Grande Engineering 






